
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been overwhelmed by the work that 

has been completed for our students at HT; It is 

simply excellent! We hope that you have found 

our project-based learning projects easier to 

manage and complete. 

We will continue with the project work for at least 

another two weeks. Please do continue to email 

your teachers for advice and support.  

Continue to keep safe and, as mentioned before, 

do get in touch if you have any questions.  

The HT Staff Team  

Friday 24th April  

 

Year 7 

*Adam Beat*Marisa Cabaco*Nil Dalfidan*Logan Field* 

James Hajdu* Lukrecija Kolvianec*Liliyanna 

Labruna*Aimee Lai-Kit*Havana Marshall*Anna 

Martin*Bailey Munnerley*Jake Rixon*Ben Sharples*Andie 

Smyth*Connie Sorce*Olivia Sorce*Charlie Watkins* 

Year 8 

*Henry Atkinson*Charlie Branch*Megan Cantwell*Millie 

Cook*Chloe Courtenay-Burrows*Katie Cushings*Charlize 

Featley*Gracie Green*Reece Iles*Georgia 

Khakipour*Maddison Kirkman*Ruby Lincoln*Alfie 

Marchant*Diyar Mohammed*Teigan Parker*Joel 

Pinto*Oshadee Ramanayaka*Taylor Roberts*Kadie 

Spink*Alfie Verrier*Daniel Wade*Kaitlyn White*Sam 

Winders*Madalina Zavadovschi* 

Year 9 

*Tanya Bulku* Megan Giles*Sultan Guzel*Kailey 

Hampton*Henry Jenkins*Imogen Joseph*Mara-Jade 

Joyce-Weller*Tate Lamby*Antzela Manthou*Carolina 

Mendes Baptista*George Perkins*Meliha Redzhep*Poppy 

Rooke*Lelde Voita*Harry Webster*  

Year 10 & 11  

*Bobby Collins*Jamie Curry*Alyesha Diedrick*Rebecca 

Fletcher*Lily Garcia*Alexander Lawrence* Aslinaz 

Palit*Stephanie Pearce*George Wollaston-Smith* 

 

 

 

 

 

SUBJECT STARS 

Year 7: Andie Smyth, Anastasia 

Filimonova, Kaitlyn Mungaroo, Ruby Bates 

& Molly Taylor  

Year 8: Ruby Lincoln, Millie Cook, Katie 

Cushings, Sam Fleming & Georgia 

Khakipour       

 

 

*AMBITION*PRIDE*SUCCESS* 

KS3 TOP ACHIEVERS 

KS4 TOP ACHIEVERS 

George Blunt – Yr 7 Biology 

Year 9: Antzela Manthou, Sultan Guzel, 

Aimee Jordan, William Albury, Caitlin 

Murphy & Lydia Rotsa 

Year 10: Arda Gulal, James Bone, Cartiea 

Clovey, Sudenaz Gungor, Jamie Saggs & 

Zofeyah Sintim 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUSTANDING HT WORK 
Mara-Jade Joyce-Weller Ruby Gunes 

Andie Smyth 

James Hajdu 

Alfie Marchant & Neil Armstrong Connie Sorce 

Dylan Aziz 

Sultan Guzel 

Antzela Manthou 



 

 

 

 

 

Support during COVID-19 
Today, Safer Places launched a new live chat service to support 
those experiencing, or at risk of abuse.  

The new service enables anyone experiencing abuse to chat 
directly with a member of the Safer Places team. 

The measures announced to tackle coronavirus (COVID-19) have 
seen day to day life change dramatically and undoubtedly made it 
harder for people to access support services as survivors are 
isolated with abusers with small windows of opportunity to speak. 
This new service will give survivors the opportunity to access 
support discreetly. 

Thank you 

Janet Dalrymple, CEA Safer Places 

 

YC Hertfordshire 
Useful information, advice and guidance for young people 

This pandemic is changing the way education must be delivered, which means that there is a lot 

more emphasis on independent learning. However, when this comes to researching and 

understanding your future, this can be difficult. YC Hertfordshire provide careers guidance in 

our school and youth worker support both in schools and the community. We have put together 

the information below to help you start on this journey. We know this will raise questions and 

your adviser is on hand to support you. 

Things you can do that are careers-related: 

▪ Complete relevant activities on Unifrog. See the email from Miss Ward for help logging on. 
▪ Try online careers tasks for your age group here (all students) 
▪ Research the networking tool ‘LinkedIn’ here and create an account (Key Stage 5) 
▪ Monitor the latest University advice here (Key stage 5): 

 

If you have any further questions surrounding careers then please contact 

wardk@haileyburyturnford.com  

MasterChef? 
Who will be our MasterChef? 

 

We are launching a cooking 

competition for all Haileybury 

Turnford students.  You can cook 

whatever you like, as long as it is 

impressive!  

Please send photo evidence to our 

House Leader Mrs Morgan. Mr 

Newman will do the overall judging. 

The winner will receive 150 points 

for their house and an opportunity to 

be in the Principal’s book. The 

winner will also have their 

photograph in our Newsletter.  

The deadline is the 1st May. - Good 

luck! Entries to: 

morgane@haileyburyturnford.com  

https://www.saferplaces.co.uk/
https://www.saferplaces.co.uk/
https://try.optimus-education.com/steps-free-resources/
https://uk.linkedin.com/
https://www.ucas.com/coronavirus-updates-hub
mailto:wardk@haileyburyturnford.com
mailto:morgane@haileyburyturnford.com

